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January 25, 2012
House Judiciary Committee
Kansas State Capito!
300 SW 10" Street
Topeka, KS 66612
Re: HB 2207
Dear Committee Members:
I am pleased to support HB 2207 and the authorization of Series LLCs to form and
operate in Kansas. In adopting legislation creating Series LLC, Kansas joins only a handfu! of

other states leading the way to promote commerce by reducing the administrative burden on

businesses. | have had client requests for Series LLCs and situations in which a Series LLC would

~ have been the preferred type of business entity to use, but | was not able to do so beca usethey . .
were not available in Kansas. [ believe that HB 2207 is an economically positive move by the |
Legislature which will expand Kansas business interests and make Kansas a more attractive state

in which to form business entities and conduct business endeavors.

Very truly yours,

Cheryl L. Reinhardt
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